
CITY MANAGER'S UPDATE 



Recent Process Streamlining Efforts  

ÅPlat Approval for Existing Lots of Record 
Å Initiated a change in the process so that existing 

lots of record no longer require City approval 

 
ÅResubmittal of Building Plans 
Å Launching a new process that will reduce 

review time of plans submitted with corrections 

 

Planning and Development Services  



Business License  

Å Implemented a new software processing system to 
improve the quality of customer service.    

 

ÅAllows business license staff to create an individual workflow for new business 

license applicants at the time the application is submitted. 

 

ÅEnsure all approvals needed to issue a new business license are requested in a 

timely manner.      

 

ÅAllows business license staff to monitor approvals and ability to assist customers with 

each step in the approval process.  

 

ÅAbility to provide the status of an application in the work flow process in a timely 

manner. 

 

 


